
62 Federal Rd., Danbury, CT 06810 | 203.744.4070 | info@hartransit.com

Are you in need of a face mask?
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Are you in need of a face mask?

On Tuesday September 15, HARTransit will participate in the statewide effort to support Masks on
Public Transportation.

We will be distributing masks to riders at the Pulse Point ticket window between the hours of 7-10
a.m. and 3-5 p.m.

Please remember: we all have a responsibility to keep each other safe.
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